

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: myoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

Our Vacation Care program is now available online! Please visit our website to download the program full of fun activities to participate in during the upcoming holidays. To make a booking, simply head to "My Family Lounge App" and pick your days, please be aware that some of the days require special clothing such as covered shoes & socks.

Please don't forgot to let us know if your child will be absent from a session, you can do this via phone email or through the "My Family Lounge App". We have a \$10 non-notified fee which is applied to families who do not let us know their child is absent.

Over the last two weeks, the children have been celebrating book week and keep Australia beautiful. We have also worked on creating gifts and card for Fathers' Day and participating in craft activities. Our clubs have extended their interest too; during Creative Club taking our creativity outside and drawing on the basketball court with chalk. Builders Club has been busy engaging in building competitions and Cooking Club has made delicious smoothies and pancakes throughout the week!

Our Health and Wellbeing Program is coming to an end in the next few weeks, we would like to thank Alana and Lissa for their amazing coaching over Term 3 and hope to see them back soon.



From the Manly Vale OSHC Team